
 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Friday 17th March 2023 

Weekly Bulletin 

Mother’s Day Present Room 

A huge thank you to the PTA and to all of our parents for 

supporting today’s present room.  The children enjoyed 

selecting and wrapping gifts and are incredibly excited for 

Sunday! 

Dates 

27th March - Y3 Trip 

27th-31st March Y6 at Pensarn 

28th March—Wind in the Willows theatre performance  

29th March—Scrooge theatre performance 

Friday 31st 10am - Easter Service Y3 4 and 5—Parents 

Welcome 

Friday 31st March 1:45—Prom meeting for Y6 parents.  

 

Easter Egg Raffle 

Our Rose Queen and her attendants will be hosting the 

annual Easter Egg Raffle on Friday 24th March.  Raffle 

tickets will  go on sale on Monday  13th March.  Children 

can purchase them each break time for 50p. 

 

E-Safety Guide 

This week’s guide is about creating Safe 

and Healthy Online Habits. 

Please click on the image for more 

information.  

 

 

Music Raffle 

Thank you for your support with our music raffle. We 

received some wonderfully generous donations for prizes 

and Y2 have drawn our winners today. Mrs Henderson will 

be calling our lucky winners.  

Mothering Sunday Service 

Thank you to everyone who 

joined our service this 

morning.  The children were 

thrilled to be able to share the 

reasons they love their mums, grandma and carers and to 

thank you for all that you do.  On the walk there and back, 

they shared so many lovely stories of things their mums 

did it—it was really lovely to hear! 

 

Vision and Values  

On Monday, we continued to look at the value of Hope.  

We listened to the story of Jesus in the desert and 

discussed how he kept his hope and 

faith.  We then listened to the Tale of 

Three Trees and discussed our hopes for 

the future.  You can watch a version of 

the story here. 

 

 

World Down Syndrome Day 

To support the charity Down Syndrome Cheshire, 

gingerbread sock 

biscuits will be 

available for sale 

next week at break 

times and after 

school from the 

school office. 

.   

 

 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=z5qRzTOpOnk
http://www.breretonprimaryschool.org.uk/serve_file/16580802
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PTA 

We are incredibly grateful to the members of our PTA 

work incredibly hard to provide events and funding for our 

children. They are always looking for more support. 

Whether you are able to support one event or several, or 

perhaps work for an employer who could sponsor, match 

fund or provide prizes  - all support is appreciated. Please 

speak to any member of staff or PTA if  you would like to 

know more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


